
Stogner, Michael 

Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

From: Arrant, Bryan 
Tuesday, July 20, 2004 11:54 AM 
,SCOTT@BROTHERSPRODUCTION.COM' 
Stogner, Michael 
Two Forks State # 1, API # 30-015-24655 

Dear Mr. McGraw, 

In reference to the above application I just wanted to inform you that this location is non-standard for a Atoka gas well 
completion and will need a NSL approval administratively or through a hearing (which ever applies) from Santa Fe before 
we can issue an approval for the re-entry. 
In addition, please submit a h2s contingency plan if this intended re-completion meets the requirements of NMOCD Rule 

If not, please submit a letter stating so in detail. 
I will also need a C-102 completely filled out. 
This location is just west of the Bear Grass Draw; Atoka, West Gas Pool, Code # 71688. 

Please call 505-748-1283 ext 103 if you have any ??s 
Yours truly, 
Bryan Arrant 
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